
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 1st April 

Reading Leaders 

Well done to our 

children who have 

been chosen to be 

Reading Leaders. 

They have already 

got lots of ideas 

planned to continue 

to promote our love 

of reading in school 

and at home.  

 

Arts Award 

Well done to our Y5 children who participated in 10-weeks of Art Award activities, which concluded 

with a fantastic presentation to the school. The children are extremely proud of their efforts and so 

they should be! Many thanks to all staff involved! 

 
Easter Egg Raffle 

Each child has been given five sheets of raffle 

tickets to bring home, with each strip costing £1. 

If you would like to enter the raffle, payment must 

be made on schoolmoney. You do not have to pay 

for all of the strips sent home, but at present a £5 

maximum has been set online (you might only 

want to pay £2). If you would like more strips, 

then please contact the school office. You must 

keep one strip from each sheet and send the 

other strip/ half of the sheet back to school once 

payment has been made online. On the strip you 

send back, you must write on the name the ticket 

is for and the class your child is in (e.g. Y6 B, 

Reception C or Nursery M) on each individual 

ticket. You have five chances to win off one slip 

(tickets cannot be paid for separately). 

Payment must be made and tickets sent back to 

school no later than 10am on Thursday (07.04.22) 

of next week. The draw will take place on Friday 

8th and children will choose their prizes in school. 

On schoolmoney the raffle tickets will show in the 

‘School Shop’. 

Many thanks to staff for their generous 

donations. 

Toilet Training 

Many thanks to the nursery parents who came along on Thursday to see the Community Nursery Nurse 
for support with toilet training. The link below will be useful for parents who weren't able to make it. 
We break up for two weeks for the Easter holiday on Friday 8th April, so this would be a great 
opportunity for you to support your children in the toilet training process and hopefully they will return 
in pants on April 25th!  

If you would like any further support please see Mrs Pugh (Family Support Officer) who can support, 
advise and refer to other services if needed. Mrs Pugh can be contacted via the school office. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/baby/babys-development/potty-training-and-bedwetting/how-to-
potty-train/ 

 

 

Attendance 

Winners! 

1st Place Y3 S 

2nd Place Y6 B 

3rd Place Y4 L 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. They have all had a superb week and have demonstrated a fantastic attitude and 

positive outlook. Examples include: a fantastic arithmetic score, always striving to do their best, a fantastic focus in lessons, a very 

impressive recount in the character Ruskin from Krindlekrax, excellent hard work in all subjects (and always giving 100%), 

increased confidence in Maths, an excellent first week in school (and settling in brilliantly), trying really hard with alphabetical 

order, showing outstanding maturity when dealing with friendships, amazing handwriting, working well in a team and showing 

fantastic knowledge in our 3D shape investigation, trying hard to include taught skills when writing an information text, brilliant 

progress in English, recognising all numbers to 10, working hard to move up to the black band in reading and showing great 

understanding with Maths reasoning work and  reading every night at home! 
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